Hello,

We are contacting you in relation to the campaign for the payment of wages and other financial claims to former employees of the VegaNana bakery in Bratislava. 

We have noticed that a number of companies no longer buy cakes from Mrs Podhorova/VegaNana and stopped cooperating with her. In contrast, your shop in Vienna is still a regular buyer of Mrs Podhorova and VegaNana is even a part of the name of your shop and you run a website with this name in Austria.

The fact that you continue to work with Ms Podhorova even after information about her actions has been made public raises the question of whether it is your company policy to support practices such as the exploitation of workers, non-payment of wages and false accusations against those who demand the wages owed.

In case that you disapprove of such behaviour, we would be grateful if you could let us know what actions you plan to take to ensure that your company is no longer associated with such practices.

We would like to ask you to let us know your opinion by Sunday 13 October.

As this issue is of great interest not only to the vegan community, it is possible that your position (or failure to provide it) will be published or otherwise taken into account in the next stages of the campaign.

More information can be found here (we recommend using an online translation tool such as www.deepl.com):

https://priamaakcia.sk/Byvale-zamestnankyne-cukrarne-VegaNana-ziadaju-vyplatenie-dlznych-miezd-Podporme-ich-.html
https://priamaakcia.sk/VegaNana-nadalej-odmieta-vyplatit-dlzne-mzdy-a-zavadza-verejnost-A-teraz-fakty.html
https://priamaakcia.sk/VegaNana-uteka.html
Thank you for your time.
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